Lubbock Friends of Christ
Quaker Meeting

Fifth Month 2023

To Friends of Great Plains Yearly Meeting:
Greetings from Lubbock Friends of Christ.

Our tiny meeting functions best when Friends are able to gather weekly for worship and
Bible study. This year, however, family, work, and other obligations have caused
attendance to be more sporadic than usual. Nonetheless, we have been resilient,
continuing to meet weekly whenever possible, even if only two or three can gather. We
look forward with hope to a time when we can all be together again on a regular basis.

May the blessings of Peace and Light be with GPYM.



